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Meet at the Silver Legacy - Silver Baron Rooms

Online Meeting Instructions:
Monday, June 20

12:00 PM
Zoom Meeting Information:

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING

THE RENOTARIAN
You can join us with Zoom:

Upcoming Events
3rd Thursday Social

The Depot
June 16, 2022 | 5:30 pm

Rotary Club Board Meeting
Dickson Realty Caughlin Ranch

June 21, 2022

Food Bank Volunteer Day
Food Bank of Northern Nevada

July 14, 2022 | 5:30 pm – 8:00 pm

Upcoming Speakers
Reno Rotary Leadership

June 27, 2022
Avenues of Service Fair

No Meeting
July 4, 2022

Independence Day Holiday

Monday’s Program
Reno Fire Chief David Cochran

& Gabrielle Totton
Trauma Intervention Programs

Gabrielle Totton is 
the TIP Executive Di-
rector.  Trauma In-
tervention Programs 
(TIP) is a national 
non-profit organiza-
tion of volunteers 
dedicated to ensur-
ing that those who 
are emotionally 
traumatized in 
emergency situa-

tions receive the assistance they need. To ac-
complish that goal, TIP Inc. works closely with 
local communities to establish emergency 
services volunteer programs. In these pro-
grams, well-trained citizen volunteers are 
called to emergency scenes to assist family 
members, witnesses, and other bystanders 
whom the emergency system often must 
leave behind.

Reno Fire Chief 
Dave Cochran has 
more than 24 years 
of experience with 
the Reno Fire De-
partment (RFD). 

https://zoom.us/j/96358613870
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The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors

Gayle Sherman............President Elect
David Spillers..........President Elect Nominee
Tom Young.................... Past President
Carl Fuetsch......... Executive Secretary
Vic Bucher.............................Treasurer
Kirk Allaire ................................ Director
Leslie Farias................................ Director
Debe Fennell.............................. Director
Kim Mazeres.............................. Director
Gayle Sherman.......................... Director

Committee Chairs
Club Administration........... Carl Fuetsch
Community Service........Marlene Olsen
Finance...................................Vic Bucher
Fundraising....................... Julie Griffiths
International Projects...... Craig Wesner
Membership...................... David Spillers
Programs........................... Debe Fennell
Public Image..................... Debe Fennell
Sunshine..............Stefanie Scoppettone
Vocational..............................Mike Reed
	 JoAnne Leonard, Co-Chair
Youth Services..... Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Corry Castaneda...................... President
Gayle Sherman...Ex-officio Club V. President
Tom Taelour........ Ex-officio RRF P. President
Andrea Cantlon...........................Trustee
Mike Reed....................................Trustee
Craig Wesner...............................Trustee
Art Rangel....................................Trustee
Mike Blakely................................Trustee
Anne-Louise Bennett..................Trustee
Bill Creekbaum............................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch.............................. Secretary
Vic Bucher................................ Treasurer
John Spears......................... Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers.......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths.................... Web-master
Alex Phillips...................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz.....Reno Rotary Roundup

Continued from Page 1

Honor Roll
Dave Bianchi................................................$100
Harvey Fennell.............................................$100
Rew Goodenow...........................................$100 
Shenea Strader............................................$500

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:..................Dave Bianchi
Pledge: ....................................... Steve Kent
Greeter...................................Kevin Melcher
Scanner..............................Gordon Gossage
Online Zoom Greeter:...............Debe Fennell
Zoom Operator:.....................Rich Schreinert
Sergeant At Arms....................Ron Percivalle
Photographer.............................Karen Grosz

Bonus District Grant Received
The Rotary Club of Reno received a Bonus 

District Grant for approximately $1,800! 
The grant will be used on our Riverside 
Drive Gardens. Thank you  Rotary District 
5190 for approving our grant request.

Hired as a firefighter in April 1998, Cochran 
was promoted to the rank of Fire Equipment 
Operator in 2006, Captain in 2007 and Bat-
talion Chief in 2012. Before becoming Fire 
Chief, Cochran held the positions of Fire 
Marshal and Training Chief.

Cochran is a graduate from California Poly-
technic State University in 1987, with a Bach-
elors of Business Administration Degree. He 
also graduated from the Hastings College of 
Law in 1990 with a Juris Doctorate. He prac-
ticed law in California and Nevada for nearly 
10 years before switching careers to join the 
fire service.

Reno Fire Chief David Cochran
& Gabrielle Totton
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Rotary Club of Reno Board of Directors Candidates

Jim Endres

In 2002, Jim joined the law firm of MCW, LLC to 
organize its highly successful government affairs, 
external affairs and advocacy services practice. 
Prior to joining the firm, Mr. Endres was vice 
president of legislative and regulatory affairs for 
AT&T Communications of the Southern States, in 
Tallahassee, Florida. 

In Nevada, he was promoted at the divestiture of 
the Bell System in 1984 to become AT&T’s senior 
executive and was responsible for law and 
government affairs for 18 years.  He was a 
member of the boards of directors of six AT&T 
affiliate transactional companies.  Prior to 
divestiture, he was director of external and 
regulatory affairs for Nevada Bell. His advancing 
career in the telecommunications industry began 
in 1969 in Las Vegas.

He earned a BS degree in management at the 
University of Nevada, Las Vegas in 1972, and a BA 
in accounting, also at UNLV, in 1973. He is a 
graduate of the Executive and Advanced 
Management Development graduate student 
program of the University of Kansas - Graduate 
School of Business and is a graduate of the 
Brookings Institute for Public Policy. In 2009, he 
was nominated to participate in the U.S. Army 
War College Strategy Implementation Seminar 
Program.

Stacy Asteriadis

Since 2017, Stacy Asteriadis has managed the 
City National Bank Reno location.  On August 1, 
2022, Stacy will be joining Nevada State Bank as 
VP/Branch Manager at the same location in South 
Reno.  Stacy will continue to manage all functions 
of the branch with particular emphasis on 
managing a client driven sales and service 
environment.  It is all about relationships with 
Stacy who provides entrepreneurs, families, and 
retirees with exceptional banking experiences. 

Nevada State Bank, like the Rotary Club of Reno, 
has a long-standing presence in our community.  
Nevada State Bank’s devotion to community 
reinvestment aligns well with the Rotary Club of 
Reno’s Vision Statement. 

Stacy has over 35 years of experience in the 
banking and financial services industry.  Past 
experience include; mortgage loan officer, trust 
services, investor relations for a private Real Estate 
Investment Trust (REIT), and the Investment 
Representative and Principal of a licensed FINRA 
Broker Dealer.

Prior to 1998, Stacy worked exclusively in the 
banking industry. During this 15-year tenure, she 
held the  following positions (from earliest on): 
teller, operations manager, real estate loan officer, 
branch manager, licensed branch manager, 
licensed persona I banker, and licensed business 
banking officer.

Stacy earned her BS degree in Business 
Management from the Reno branch of the 
University of Phoenix and her AS Degree from 
Truckee Meadows Community College.  Stacy 
attended the Cannon Financial Institute at 
Pepperdine University.  Stacy holds several 
certifications to include Certified Trust and 
Financial Advisor (CTFA) designation and Certified 
Mortgage Planning Specialist (CMPS) certification.   

Stacy joined the Rotary Club of Reno in 2017.  
For three of the past five years, Stacy has chaired 
the Mardi Gras Silent Auction Committee.

Venue Change

Effective July 11, our club 
meetings will be held at the 

National Automobile Museum. 
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Kayla Woods presents her 180 talk to 
the club on June 6, 2022. Thank you Kayla 
for a very interesting talk!

Tina Kahn presents her 180 talk to the 
club on June 13, 2022. Thank you Tina for 
sharing your life story with us!

Kate Marshall and Elliott Parker were 
our speakers at our last meeting.

Dave Bianchi introduces our newest 
member, Shenea Strader! Welcome Shenea 
to the Rotary Club of Reno.
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Shenea Strader presents Dave Bianchi as 
the University of Nevada Alumnus of the 
Year! Congratulations Dave!

Dr. Ehsan Vahidi was our speaker at our 
6-6-22 meeting. 

Sunshine Report Contact 
Information
If you have any information about 

yourself or fellow Rotarians that you would 
like announced at the weekly meeting, 
please contact Stefanie Scoppettone at: 
scops@unr.edu, Mike Blakely at 
mdblakely@charter.net, or Pat Horgan at 
horganpat@ymail.com.

How to pay Club Charges with a 
Credit Card
Easy way to pay club bills is to use 

ClubRunner and pay by credit card.  Just 
remember that CR does not provide an 
invoicing service, just a payment service for 
Clubs. To get there just sign in to our 
ClubRunner’s site, go to Member Area page, 
and  go to My Account Balance on the left 
My ClubRunner column.  Fill in the blank 
with your amount under MAKE A PAYMENT 
then click the Blue Make a Payment.   It’s 
done and easy to boot.

Food Bank Volunteer Day

July 14, 2022 | 5:30 pm – 8:00 pm
Please sign up on ClubRunner!

mailto:scops%40unr.edu?subject=Sunshine%20Report
mailto:mdblakely%40charter.net?subject=
mailto:horganpat%40ymail.com?subject=
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P.O. Box 1750

Reno, NV 89505  
info@renorotary.org

David Spillers, Editor, 
DigiPrint Corporation

(775) 786-4464
david@digiprintcorporation.com

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
theNotes

The Renotarian
Published by

THE ROTARY CLUB OF RENO

Club of Reno

Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.

mailto:info%40renorotaryclub.org?subject=
mailto:david%40digiprintcorporation.com?subject=
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=135443343197743&ref=br_rs
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=135443343197743&ref=br_rs

